
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (Charlemont Road, 
West Bromwich) (Temporary Road Closure) Order 2024 intends to 
temporarily prohibit vehicles from proceeding along Charlemont Road, 
which will be closed between the junction of Meadow Avenue (western 
side) and Bird End (eastern side).   
 
Access to any affected frontages will be maintained, but only when safety 
permits.   
 
Traffic will be diverted via Beaconview Road, Smithmoor Crescent, 
Meadow Avenue and vice-versa.   
 
The maximum duration is 18 months but the work is expected to be 
completed by 09/07/2024 effective from the 08/07/2024 (9:30am – 3:30pm 
each day).   
 
Purpose - to facilitate access to repair a chamber located in the 
carriageway by John Henry Group. 
 


